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MINUTES OF THE SENATE UTILITIES COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Senator Stan Clark at 9:30 a.m. on February 13, 2002 in
Room 231-N of the Capitol.

All members were present except:

Committee staff present: Raney Gilliland, Legislative Research
Emalene Correll, Legislative Research
Bruce Kinzie, Revisor of Statutes
Ann McMorris, Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee: none

Others attending: see attached sheet

Chairman Clark opened the meeting for further discussion and action on:

HB 480 - Retail Electric Suppliers Land Annexation Act

Senator Barone summarized the amendments presented to the committee for consideration.  

Moved by Senator Barone, seconded by Senator Taddington, SB 480 be passed out.  Motion carried.

The next meeting of the Senate Utilities Committee will be on February 14, 2002.

Adjournment.

Respectfully submitted,
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